## Madani, Mo

From:

Robert Cohen, PE <robert.cohen92023@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, July 26, 2019 10:28 AM

To:

Madani, Mo

Subject:

Re: Code 7222-A4

Thank you for your help.

I would like to attempt to have my proposed mod presented and discussed at the August Commission Meeting if possible.

My calendar is clear on August 13 and 14. As the meeting is in South Florida I can afford to attend. Recognize that I am retired and all costs are mine personally.

My discussion would be simple:

Return the Code to the 2014 language which restores items that I believe are safety critical for outdoor night and, potentially, for indoor depending on the intensity of the general indoor illumination. Also, it restores the language that made it very simple to use LED lighting that can be easily approved with no engineering computations being needed.

Robert M. Cohen, P.E. Mechanical and Electrical Engineer

920 NW 23rd Lane Delray Beach, FL 33445-2006 Phone: 703-618-1753

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

robert.cohen92023@gmail.com